
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  September 12, 2024 
 
TO:  Secondary Assistant Principals and Campus Monitors 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
  Sharon Jensen, Consultant, Student Support Services 
 
SUBJECT: Campus Monitor Training 
 

 
  
This is a reminder that Campus Monitor Training will be held in two sessions on Tuesday, September 17. The 
morning session will be held in the ASB presentation room from 7:30 am-9:00 am.  The afternoon session will 
be held in the ASB presentation room from 1:30 pm-3:00 pm. 
 
Assistant Principal meeting is also held on the morning of September 17.  Please coordinate with your team on 
meeting attendance.  All Campus Monitors are required to attend one session.  Assistant Principals, interns, & 
administrators are welcome but not required to attend.  
 
 
 
 
  


